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I am in support of this measure because it ensures the person  with the ballot is the 

person voting. It reduces potential fraud and makes it so people take their voting right 

seriously.  

 

I am 49 years old and have never been to a ballot box, only to the mail box. Voting 

should be an active choice and not a passive one. 

 

In-person voting should be done by all able-bodied citizens of voting age.  

 


